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Memorandum
	Occupational Health Service
5 Lennoxvale


	   To
	Heads of Schools                                                                                                                                                                      Directors of Academic Support

	   From
	Dr D O Todd, Head of Occupational Health & Safety

	   Date
	07 November 2008

	   Distribution
	

	   Subject
	Pets in the Workplace


The Occupational Health Service has become aware of a small number of instances in which staff have brought pets to work. This has caused difficulties for others as animals at work present risks in relation to sanitation, the potential carriage of disease and may pose an allergic risk to staff, students and visitors. 

I am aware that some employers encourage staff bringing pets to work but a University working environment is not suitable for such practices and appropriate facilities are not available. 

Your staff should be made aware that, with the exception of guide dogs, they are not permitted to bring pets or other animals to work. 

Compliance with this guidance is a matter for line management and if advice is needed please contact the Occupational Health Service at 5541 or occhealth@qub.ac.uk
